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Municipality of Pontiac 

July 24, 2020 – 11:00 a.m. 

 

What you should know: 
 

• Due to a minor equipment breakdown at the plant, the Municipality is asking the citizens in the Quyon 
area to reduce their consumption of potable water, until further notice. 

 

• This measure aims to reduce the impact on the source of potable water until we receive and repair the 
various broken parts. 

 

• Citizens are therefore invited to avoid watering their lawn, install water features/games, washing their 
vehicle, or filling their pool.  The Municipality also suggests putting off laundry or the use of the 
dishwasher until less busy times of the day. 

 

• The Municipality thanks its citizens for their collaboration:  this will reduce the pressure that an overload 
of consumption can exert on the equipment in place. 

 

• The Municipality will inform you of any other changes. 
 
 

Where to inquire : 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com;/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

